
St. Vrain Valley School District-Department of Student Services

Permission for Medication

Dear Parent/Guardian,
We attempt to discourage administration of medication in schools. However, if your physician decides it is necessary for your

child to receive medication during the school day, his/her approval and specific directions must be provided to the school. It is

recommended that the first dose of medication be administered at home.

Bring in the medication to the school in the original or a duplicate box/bottle with the current prescription label on it. (Upon

request, pharmacists can label empty containers to be used.)

Please have your physician record his/her instructions regarding the administration of your child’s medications.
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